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Middle School 
Wow!! What a school year this has been.  For the final newsletter of the 2024/2025 school year, the 

middle school wishes to take a moment to congratulate all of the 8th graders.  We cannot wait to 

celebrate with you as you walk across the stage during graduation this coming Monday evening!  Job 

well done!  7th graders, next year is your chance, as you become 8th graders, to lead the school.  6th 

graders…you survived your first year of middle school in a rockstar way.  Think about ways how you can 

help rising 6th graders as they make their way into middle school next year.  To all families, know that 

summer is a bittersweet time for us.  The break is nice, however, we miss seeing all of you on a regular 

basis.  8th grade, please know that our doors are always open to you and just because you are no longer 

on our rosters, doesn’t mean we can’t still teach/help you.  We are always an email/visit away!!  Summer 

math assignments are posted in Google Classroom (all returning students have been invited).  Please 

also see the summer reading lists/assignments that have been sent out as well. 

 

Important Nurse  Announcements: 

Rising 7th grade students must provide updated immunization forms showing that they have received a 

Tetanus, diphtheria, pertussis vaccine (Tdap) and the 1st Meningococcal (ManACWY) vaccine. HPV 

vaccine is recommended but not required by the Catholic Diocese of Richmond. Students WILL NOT be 

allowed to start school without the appropriate immunization records. Please start sending them in from 

now.    

 

Important School-wide  Announcements: 

● The last day of school is Tuesday, June 3rd.  It is an 11:30am dismissal.  Our end of the year 

awards ceremony will also be held on that day. 

 

Important Announcements for Middle School: 

● 6th and 7th grade exams finish up on Monday June 2nd. 

● Monday, June 2nd is our last FANS event of the school year…it is Bowling at Bowlero. 

● Monday evening, June 2nd, is 8th grade graduation 

● Summer math assignments are in Google Classroom.  All returning students have been invited 

to join, through email (below are links for the invite codes if they deleted the invitation): 

○ Math assignments for those going into Math 7 or Pre-Algebra are found here 

○ Math assignments for those going into Algebra are found here 

○ Math assignment for those going into Geometry are found here 

● Summer reading assignments are found here 

 

https://classroom.google.com/c/Nzg0MDgxNTI0NTM5?cjc=mlexl4ix
https://classroom.google.com/c/Nzg0MDgxMjQzNTgx?cjc=faxzx6yh
https://classroom.google.com/c/Nzg0MDgwODQwMzA0?cjc=ke5feqx6
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1ck7jicQuC0W46BQN539s97zr19HG9nS2/view?usp=sharing


Service Opportunities: 

● Want to get ahead on Service Hours for the First Quarter as well as help our CVille 
Community over the summer? Both First Presbyterian and Holy Comforter could use 
weekly bakers (from home) for their soup kitchens!  2 dozen baked goods or 2 loaves/2 
sheet cakes = 1 service hour for church or community. Feel free to double up! 

○ First Presbyterian Signup 

○ Holy Comforter Signup 
 
Personal Note: 

The middle school wishes to recognize 2 individuals who are leaving our team but will 
forever be in our hearts.  Heather Bryan and Erika Kerrigan, we cannot say enough about 
how much you have done for our students.  Your work helped to make our jobs, as 
teachers, easier.  More importantly, your reach allowed so many students to feel listened to 
and valued.  We appreciate you more than you will ever know.  Thank you for the time, 
energy, and joy you have brought into the middle school hallway! 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0B4CAEAA2DA02-56403957-summer#/
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0B4CAEAA2DA02-56403793-summer#/
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